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COPY FOR: Colonel iovey.
,-g

July 24th, 1926.
Commodore Walter Hose,
Chief of the Haval Staff, 
Department of National Defence, 
Ottawa,
Dear Commodore Hose i-

Ont.
I

Many thanks for yours of the 21et, of July. 
I am sorry to hare missed you in some way

on July 6th or 7th*

3ovey intends to he in Ottawa about thei
.:9th or- 30th of this month, and I hare asked him to call 
He is not quite certain yet of the date", 
be next week, which is ample margin for

you up.
but in any event it will 

your date of August 7th. 
Xs there any chance of your being in

you go away? if so, I would 
see you and have a chat about this matter.

Believe me to be, w1th kind regarde.

/ Montreal even for a few hours before
be glad indeed to

\

Sincerely you re,
LRT/7J3I
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